

Morecambe Bay Academy Dallam Avenue Morecambe Lancashire, LA4 5BG

01524 410207 morecambebayacademy.co.uk info@morecambebayacademy.co.uk

4 December 2023

Dear Parent/carer

School closure - Tuesday 5 December 2023

Following correspondence earlier today, we have unfortunately not been able to fix the issue with our generator therefore we are going to have to close the school for all students tomorrow, Tuesday 5 December, due to heating issues across the school.

School will be open for a small group of vulnerable students and you will be contacted directly if this applies to your child.

We hope to have a swift resolution that will allow school to re-open on Wednesday 6 December. We will keep you updated tomorrow of progress via Synergy. We will also update our website with relevant information.

Students should look to utilise the opportunity to complete homework, revision, Bedrock Learning, access to GCSE Pod and BBC Bitesize.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your support.

Kind regards

Mr Cowper Executive Headteacher

